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I tender my Submission based on the following points,
 
Human life is deserving of protection , hence the laws we have in this country to protect human
 life.
Unborn infants are vulnerable and we need to provide that protection. It appears that
 abortionists wish to perform abortions up to full term for any reason! It is for this reason they
 must be regulated.
I believe the current situation works well, though through my experience with those who have
 had abortions leads me to believe no abortion would be preferable.
 
Once conceived there is life, this life and its rights to life should be the overriding factor in
 regards to the “perceived rights” of other parties.
 
 
Please consider this before making changes as outlined in the amendment bill.
 
Byron Martin
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